
 
 
 

         
 

 

 

 

 

          9th March 2022 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians 

Assalamu alaikum - Peace be with you 

Non-uniform Day - Red Nose Day 2022  

 

Our next charity event will be on Friday 18th March 2022 – Red Nose Day. Red Nose Day is a charity to help 

people who are living incredibly tough vulnerable lives in the UK. 

To raise money for this charity we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18th March. The dress code for 

the non-uniform day will be modest clothing, in line with the school’s Islamic ethos. We have an optional 

theme for the non-uniform which will be red.  

We are requesting a minimum of £2 to take part in the non-uniform day. Pupils should hand in their 

contribution to their LCs from Monday 14th March. Sponsorship forms will be handed out to pupils to 

fundraise outside of school. ParentPay will be open for any additional payments you would like to make 

from Wednesday 9th March.  

Please support your daughter by raising money in creative and fun ways. Alternatively, look at the  Red 

Nose 2022 website for some great ideas. All sponsorship money to be handed in to school by Friday 18th 

March.  

Pupils are requested to bring extra money (in change) to purchase food which will be on sale. We will have 

snack foods on sale such as samosas, savouries and Krispy Kreme doughnuts. All money raised will be donated 

to Red Nose Day. 

Thank you for your support and generosity with all the charity events we hold. We hope that this a very 

successful event and your daughter enjoys taking part to help those less fortunate in their lives.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Javed Kachhalia 

Faith and Character Education (FCE) Lead  

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/schools/secondary
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/schools/secondary

